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Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

From: TERESA WILLMUS <twillmus@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 12:09 PM
To: Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 455 Como

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
ok thanks  

On 07/26/2021 9:22 AM Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul) <brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
   
   

Teresa 

  

I have re-schedule for August 12th at 10:45am, this will be the last time that I can cancel and we will 
need to have this completed before you go back to Arizona for the winter. If you have any questions 
please call me, I have added the appointment letter to this email. 

  

  

  

From: TERESA WILLMUS 
<twillmus@comcast.net>  
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 3:20 PM 
To: Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul) 
<brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 459 Como (455 west) 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Great, we are gone to Milnor, North Dakota Aug 5th thru 9th. Gone to Arizona Aug 17th 
- 31st. 

  

Brian Schmidt, CFI  

Fire Safety Inspector II 
Safety and Inspections 

375 Jackson St., Suite 220 
Saint Paul, Minn. 55101 

P: 651-266-8981 

F: 651-266-8951 

Brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us    
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Thx 

Teresa 

On 07/23/2021 10:49 AM Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul) <brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
wrote: 

  

  

Teresa 

  

I will re-schedule, I will have to double check my schedule but it looks like the earliest 
would be in the first week or second week of August. 

  

  

  

  

  

From: TERESA WILLMUS 
<twillmus@comcast.net>  
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 9:47 AM 
To: Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul) 
<brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 459 Como (455 west) 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Good Morning Brian, 

I had to grab a flight to PHX SkyHarbor to secure our tin roof after a 
monsoon blew portions of it off. I return next Wednesday. 

  

Brian Schmidt, CFI  

Fire Safety Inspector II 
Safety and Inspections 

375 Jackson St., Suite 220 
Saint Paul, Minn. 55101 

P: 651-266-8981 

F: 651-266-8951 

Brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us    
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Is there an opening in your schedule on Thursday 7/29 you can switch me 
to? 

Please call, text or email me back regarding this possible option. 

Thanks, 

Teresa 


